
September 15, 2015 

We had a short run of cattle today but the market was active and the demand was good. It 

seems that one day the market is up and the next it is down. There are many things effecting the 

markets today that the cattle producer has no control over! I’ve decided I don’t know much about the 

cattle market, but I know we need a rain! It would sure help if we could get the grain crops up and 

growing.  

 On September 29th, we are going to have a few groups of cattle to sell. Some have been weaned 

and some will be straight off the cows. Also, don’t forget the Roping Cattle Sale is coming up on October 

9th & 10th. If you have cattle to sell, give us a call! 


